From: Rakestraw, Karen

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 9:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: Soni, Reshma; Widawsky, Dan
Subject: RE: Pen from GFOA

Good Morning Steven Berlin- On July 24,2014 , | received a Cross ballpoint pen from the Government
Finance Officers Association for being part of a panel for the GAAP (Generally Accepted Accounting
Principles) update last October. | would like to accept the pen on behalf of the City and use it for City
business purposes. | am attaching the thank you note that | received with the pen.

Thank you



July 2014

Dear Colleague:

We would like to thank you for your participation as a presenter of
GFOA training. Our training seminars were made possible by the valued
support of a dedicated team of finance professionals committed to
sharing their knowledge and expertise with their peers. Thank you for

being part of that team.

Once again, thank you for your support and we hope to see you in
Philadelphia at GFOA’s 109™ annual conference.

Sincerely,
Government Finance Officers Association

Enclosure
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